
     

SPECIAL MEETING 

FOR THE 2014-2015 BUDGET 

FEBRUARY 22, 2014 

138 MAIN STREET CANDOR NY 
 

 

 

After the Pledge of Allegiance a Special Meeting was called to Order at 10:02 am by the 

Honorable Mayor Eric Halstead to discuss the 2014-2015 Budget. 

 

Those in attendance included Mayor Halstead, Board of Trustees Nancy King, Chris Brown, Gary 

Consalvi and Connie Naughton, Village Clerk Betsy Lipka and Deputy Clerk Lynne Roberts. 

 

Mayor Halstead stated that the dredging  had gone to bid on February 20
th

 and was to be 

opened at the end of March with the work to be completed by the end of summer. 

 

Village Clerk Betsy Lipka is going to check on how many hours a part time worker can go over 20 

hours and still be considered part time.   

 

The March 4, 2014 Budget Meeting starting at 6:45 pm will be put in the Candor Chronicle.  

 

The Election Notice will also be put in the Candor Chronicle. 

 

After discussing the 2014-2015 Budget the meeting was adjourned at 10:58 am.  


